
Dear Student, 
   

It is with a heavy heart that I write today to inform you that all Winter 2021 domestic
and international travel study programs have been canceled. 

As you are aware, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, extending its
impact to almost every facet of our lives. While it was our sincerest hope to facilitate
your journey this winter, we are taking this action now out of an abundance of
caution for your safety and well-being. 

Even as our university, our state and our nation carefully prepare to reopen, safe
worldwide travel has not yet become feasible, and international cross-border mobility
remains limited. The U.S. State Department maintains its Global Health Advisory
and, along with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC),
recommends against all non-essential international travel. In addition, the COVID-19
pandemic poses significant challenges to securing safe housing, meals,
transportation, classroom space and more for short-term programs. The decision
was made to cancel 21W programs at this time in order to give you ample time to
plan your academic year.

We understand that this decision may disappoint you, and hope you know that this is
a difficult time for us all, and for our partners around the world. 

Here are our responsibilities to you: 

1. If you have been accepted to a program, your winter tuition and program
fee will be credited to your UD student account. Please understand that we
are managing multiple program cancelations at this time and processing may
take several weeks.

2. IGS will honor study abroad scholarship awards. If you received a
Delaware Diplomats scholarship to participate in this program, that same
amount can be applied to the program fee of a future UD study abroad
program. If you received an IGS need-based scholarship to participate in this
program, that scholarship will also apply to another UD study abroad program,
but on a proportional basis (for example 50% or 60% of the program fee--a
similar percentage to what you received for this program). 

3. We're working on alternative global education opportunities for you. IGS
is actively collaborating with winter session faculty directors to re-imagine your
programs and to help you keep exploring. To assist us in planning, we invite
you to share your feedback with us by July 15. We hope to share news with
you soon but ask for your patience as faculty may need time to develop a new
course of action. 

Again, please know that we share your disappointment about the cancelation of your
program. You are a valued member of our community, and we are here to support
you. Visit our UD Global at Home page to continue exploring this summer. For
updates on the University's response to COVID-19, please visit the UD website.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfAQ2lhzjyWd9eQv8SBlvqGRXzeegGQk5n2e1gWh5mI-fuKN-zN4k71BwfuSoCuI7i_90yUdm46VlxF0B1Hcgx4IcO0tnqR0QMh2jiVO6o1aA3VpM1yX6bpvOKKNl-DYwMZQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfAWTPlQIOtN0f1T2wLfiC33pzfifT1oYS84MvjHDjvOYJklQTHrfU1p5Fo5z3Ke9DS84YJeg9Xil69I88tLEY4s0jzCXtP0NMjPXuw_b0qpGRuOU64jidnx8wdAYst8M80tgly4SzEemgup0XesDAtwOShZQgod3l9yUNNqhYyb7CR3FPlhiWnLvdOzKpehrFGxLCnr8Mgw7vM377r9Fm7XAHeCxDGOr1giECYaf6if4_CxwSpyQi4-w8zT22xtfgL6-R1fLcuHzZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfAbNLpOBmFuQaIAIwUlELbI_WWUIQE5mBDNEt5vLfDn3oIk4a-S7tDe97I5zO98yUNaCXoudkD_bI0trZLMixVRjuLjd6cRzLt-mG3RrS7zAYh49JmLp_g4qZHh24rNozS41bi4pOT1Beckc6kRqOcVhz1_cV69sZhmlEtwN53VMymwy4PrVcrXc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfAbNLpOBmFuQa2oyBRF8_AKyQNmSinNb1xqCWlCYJ5AvZtqKDwvvKeD1OaW2i4yRojA2pFCDwzLMsF7e2911odj3MTy4vwP1mwzm7uk0mbhko-nVTFN32O1wTIQGxiN24fhVl3FVMS9An&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfARLB3rAsSdgh59ZB8jDrnMjd-S6vLVxltP7LQT51jLc_qoWyHBm7JNS6R_LKw9solaHYXiGCbB6PTdR_DLw7UNp6Em8HbvW1dI6WpBUP6RmeWW63-PYunMEbcYJouV9I9RRDMGDWd2Qel66I6bwaRvgEFCh6DtpSryRrkV7eo4Jt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128fVc9LCeAHzQRAUqCwkTBwXlUitCQDH4VzleX7cASs5DW07gpkfARH-H5-pqVPCNBk2pizEZj_vhjz-tYUov2vcr8YjxhO80qqVkpJkvDBLM5rKGNpbGC-RXlCTSX4BmrlNzK9zSzVxEE92Deua3_LzHlv2-0kQfBup-6icR6joYYpYTQBKfWxhcDg6j7SxcXJkjVtTqrw=&c=&ch=


Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at any
time. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Chieffo
Interim Director

Institute for Global Studies | Clayton Hall, 100 David Hollowell Drive, Newark DE 19716
(302) 831-2852 | www.udel.edu/global | go-global@udel.edu

STAY CONNECTED:

      

You are receiving this email as a member of the University of Delaware community.
You can verify this email is legitimate by contacting the Institute for Global Studies at (302) 831-2852. 
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